
 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission of the 

City of Hemphill, Texas scheduled to be held on Wednesday, March 6, 2024 at 12:00 p.m. in the 

City Council Chambers located at 211 Starr St., Hemphill, Texas, will not be held. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Notice of Cancellation of the Meeting of the Planning and Zoning 

Commission of the City of Hemphill, Texas, is a true and correct copy of said Notice and that I posted a true and correct copy 

of said Notice on the inside and outside bulletin boards in the City Hall of said City, Hemphill, Texas, both places convenient 

and readily accessible to the general public at all times, and on the city website, and said Notice was posted on Friday, March 

1, 2024 at 2:00 P.M. and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said 

Meeting. Dated this the 1st day of March, 2024.  

 

City of Hemphill 

 

 

 

By       

Kelli Beall, City Secretary/Accountant 

 

 

By:   City Secretary’s Office 

 

      

                    NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

                              MEETING OF THE 

            PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION OF 

                   THE CITY OF HEMPHILL, TEXAS 

 

  

 

 


